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February 25, 2025

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about violence.

A thousand violent extremists were pardoned while Mr Elez was rehired

after his racist posts came to light. The Biden plan to combat extremism

was scrubbed from your web page. They are taking note: the Proud Boys

marched in DC; the Base is regrouping in the US; Betar sent you a list

of people to deport. You are targeting both individuals and groups: secu-

rity was pulled for Dr Fauci and Mr Bolten; Judge Englemayer has been

threatened after blocking a DOGE action; there have been vile diatribes

against trans people and immigrants particularly but also gays and BLM

marchers. Right wing violence increased during your first administration

and seems poised to do so again making the country a more fearful place.

Please assure me that you will address nationalist threats.

My pride in the US derives in part from our safety.

Most respectfully,

Eric Babson


